
Customer Service                  1.833.776.7697

Report Outages                     1.833.776.6884

Energy Efficiency Assistance     1.888.776.1366

 Continued reliability—PSO ownership
puts reliability at the forefront by adopting 
design standards (including cold weather 
turbine packages) that keep the facilities online 
throughout the year and especially during times 
of grid stress.

 Stable prices and long-term affordability—
These facilities insulate PSO customers against 
sudden spikes in natural gas prices.

 Economic growth—More than half of 
prospective businesses considering expanding 
or locating in PSO’s service area require access 
to renewable energy. These facilities make our 
service area more competitive for attracting jobs 
and investment.

 PSO customers already benefit from  
the fuel savings of wind energy—The wind
farms of the North Central Energy Facilities are 
estimated to save customers at least $156 million 
in fuel costs from October 2022 to December 2023.

On November 17, 2022 PSO asked the Oklahoma 
Corporation Commission for approval of its Fuel-Free 
Power Plan to purchase three new wind farms and 
three new solar facilities located in Kansas and Texas. 
The proposed plan will help meet future power needs, 
generate 995.5 megawatts (MW), and protect customers 
from volatile energy costs driven by high natural gas 
prices.

Fuel-Free 
Power Plan

Learn more at  psoklahoma.com/cleanenergy
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